Avon Valley Environmental Society — Free
Guided Wildflower Walks

The Avon Valley Emnmnmental

Society is holding wildflower walks in | ; o
September. The informative walks '

will be held in the Northam area and %
surrounds and include tea and coffee g
at the end.

Dogs are welcome but must be on a
leash. These walks are suitable for
people of all ages.

18" September—10am (1-2km walk)

Meet at Northam Visitors Centre and then travel in cnnvoytu the
property of Richard Kingston, atthe end of Kroe Hut Rd. Please
bring your own Lunch. If youwould like to travelindependently
or have any questions, please contact Peter Weatherly on:
0428221453

29* September—11am (1 - 1.5km)

Meet at Northam Visitors Centre

Any questions or queries please contact Peter Weatherly with
mobile number above or email: fibretec@bigpond. net.au

rhese walks are funded by the Community Grants Scheme of The Shire of Northam w&



